
 

 

Boulogne, 25 September 2017 

 
 

 
2017 Grands Prix de la Transparence awards 

The TF1 group wins the Grand Prix CAC MID 60 award 
 

 
 

 
The TF1 group distinguished itself at the 8th annual Grands Prix de la Transparence awards, 
taking the Grand Prix CAC MID 60* award for the fourth consecutive year. 

 
 

Organised by Labrador Company and adjudicated by a Scientific Committee representing users of 
financial information**, the awards are presented annually to French companies in recognition of the 
quality and accessibility of their regulated information across all categories of user. 
 
 
The TF1 group is particularly honoured to have won the Grand Prix CAC MID 60* award, which reflects 
the ongoing work of our people and the Group’s commitment to delivering transparent, high-quality 
information to all of our stakeholders. Transparency builds trust in our company over the long term 
whether on the part of our shareholders, the financial analyst community, our employees or the wider 
public. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
* The CAC MID 60 contains sixty French companies of national or European importance. It ranks immediately after 
the CAC 40 and the CAC Next 20, with which it forms the SBF 120. 
 
** The Scientific Committee comprises representatives from the fund management industry, individual investors, 
Paris market players, investment clubs, company directors, financial analysts, the Paris bourse, universities, and 
CSR specialists. 
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